
This notice issued on [insert date] 

  
 

Notice of Public Information Centre  
 

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
Shoreline Drive Drainage Outlet Improvements 

 
The Township of Oro-Medonte has initiated an environmental assessment following Schedule B of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Process 
to establish the preferred method to address drainage deficiencies, reduce flooding, resolve public safety concerns, and improve the maintenance related 
to the existing drainage outlet located at 245 Shoreline Drive.  
 
A Public Information Center (PIC) is planned to advise the public of the drainage deficiencies identified through the initial stages of the project, gather 
comments on any additional deficiencies within the study area and elicit comment on the alternative solutions and the preliminary preferred solution 
which will be considered. 
 
The Drainage Outlet Improvements EA is being completed in accordance with the Schedule ‘B’ Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process 
outlined in the Municipal Engineers Association Municipal Class Environmental Assessment document (October 2000, amended in 2007, 2011, 2015, 
2023 and 2024). The Township has retained the consulting firm Tatham Engineering Limited to complete this Drainage Outlet Improvements 
Environmental Assessment. 
 
The Township hereby notifies all interested individuals and parties that a Public Information Centre (PIC) will be held on September 5th,2023 at 5:30pm 
at the Township Administration Building located at 147 Line 7 South. The format will consist of a presentation followed by an open discussion period. 
Comment sheets will be provided to allow members of the public and interested stakeholders to comment on any specific drainage concerns, indicate 
preferences regarding the improvement options being considered and provide overall comments regarding satisfaction with the presentation. Township 
staff and representatives from Tatham Engineering Limited will be available at this meeting to discuss issues and concerns with members of the public. 
Comments collected through this process will be used to finalize the preferred drainage solution through the evaluation.  
 
Additional information related to the Shoreline Drive Drainage Outlet Improvements EA is available on the Township of Oro-Medonte website. Should 
additional information be required or to be added to the project mailing list, please contact: 

 
  

 
The Township of Oro-Medonte 

148 Line 7 South 
Oro-Medonte, ON   L0L 2E0 

Justin Metras 
Manager, Infrastructure and Capital Works 

jmetras@oro-medonte.ca 
(705) 487-2171 (x 2125) 

Tatham Engineering Limited 
10 Diana Drive, Unit 7 Orillia 

Orillia, On L3V 8K8 
Alysse Overholt, P.Eng. 
Intermediate Engineer 

aloverholt@tathameng.com 
(705) 325-1753 (x 2141) 
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